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Headteacher: Mrs K Herbert 

 
 
 

 
 Dear Parents  

Exciting news! 
 
 
We, along with Kildwick Primary School, are arranging a residential trip for the children of Oak Class and Y6 at 
Kildwick to YHA Langdale.  This will take place on Wednesday 26th until Friday 28th June 2019.   
 
The purpose of the trip is to support the children’s personal and social development helping them to become more 
confident and successful across a range of different skills by participating in a variety of ‘team building’ activities. 
 
The full cost of the trip will be £179.00 per child, which can be paid in instalments via ParentPay over the coming 
months, if you wish to do so.  We pursued a variety of options and researched different providers before deciding to 
go with First Group Ltd, who we used to organise the last four residential visits.  If you would like your child to take 
part in the residential visit then please complete the slip below and return it to school.  As we are now a ‘cashless 
school’ we would appreciate it if you could pay your deposit of £25 by Friday 1st February 2019.  Further details, will 
be given to you nearer the time.  The cost includes travel, accommodation, all meals and a full programme of day and 
evening activities.  
 
If your child is entitled to free school meals, you will be eligible for funding support. Please contact Mrs Hayton at the 
school office for further details.  
 
We very much hope to include all children in this fabulous opportunity and if you feel you have any concerns, however 
big or small they may seem, please speak to myself or Mrs Hayton. 
  
To book your child’s place please return the attached slip and pay the deposit via ParentPay by Friday 1st February.  
The remaining balance will be required by Friday 26th April 2019.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs K Herbert 
Headteacher 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Oak Class Residential Visit to YHA Langdale 26th – 28th June 2019 
 
Name of child: .................................................................................. 
 
(Please tick the appropriate option) 
 

I would like my child to take part in the residential visit to YHA Langdale and will pay my deposit through 
ParentPay 

  
I would not like my child to take part in the residential visit to YHA Langdale. 

 
 
 
Signed: ............................................................................................. 
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